January 16, 1960

Dr. George Meneecley

The Department of Medicine, The
Medical School

Vanderbilt University

Nashville, Tennesses

Dear George: '
Y, \
The enclosed is a copy of a letter which was
the reaction of one physician® a recent diatribe by one
of your faculty members.

] am inclined to agree that the paper referred’
to can hardly be considered a contribution to the solution
of a problem we are all making a genuine attempt to unravel.

Sincerely yours,

Henry L. Taylor
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